
 

Graduation at Bethany! 
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Upcoming Events 

July 4 - Independence Day 

July 20 - 26 Athens Christian Church Work Team 

August 1 - Last Day Summer Academy 
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   The month of May found our campus buzzing with graduation activities!   As part 

of our 88th commencement Bethany graduated 10 students.   

   Preschool graduates were Madison May, Emma Pendergrass, Canaan Bowman, 

Brayden Tyra, Halen Fugate and Abigail Yoder.  All of the preschool students are 

accomplished  readers and each of them read books as part of the program.   

   Kindergarten graduates were Wyatt Dalrymple and Sophie Watts. Both of these 

students participated in the ceremonies through recitations and Sophie read the 

complete 23rd Psalm.   

   High School graduates were Tyler Hemsath and Sarah Trent.  Both students com-

pleted the Abeka Academy high school pre-college curriculum program and fin-

ished the year with all Aôs!  Tyler Hemsath graduated at the top of the class fol-

lowed by Sarah Trent.  Tyler scored in the 99th percentile in national standardized 

testing while Sarah scored in the 96th percentile.  Both students were recipients of 

the Presidentôs Academic Achievement Award and the Honorôs award.  Tyler also 

received the Eagle Award.   

    The administration and staff would like to say congratulations to our 2014 gradu-

ates.  As you embark on lifeôs  journey , the education and spiritual guidance you 

have received here at Bethany will be a light unto your path.  Always believe in 

yourself, as we believe in you, and never forget there is no problem too difficult for 

God.  We love you and will be praying and cheering  for you!   
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¶ Toilet paper & paper towels 

¶ Bulletin board paper 

¶ Construction paper 

¶ Copy paper 20 lb. 8 1/2 X 11 

¶ Preschool playground equipment 

¶ HP 60, 950 and 951 ink cartridges  

¶ Canon PG210/CL211 ink cartridge 

¶ White board cleaner 

¶ Dry Erase Markers 

¶ Scotch tape 

¶ Plasti-tak 

¶ Colored pipe cleaners 

¶ White school glue 

¶ Kleenex 

¶ Lysol spray and/or wipes 

¶ Cleaning supplies 

¶ Educational DVDôs 

¶ Tempura paints 

¶ Liquid hand soap and sanitizer 

Community Food Program 

¶ 4 OZ Styrofoam bowl and vented 

lid 

¶ Napkins 

¶ Zipper sandwich bags 

¶ Non-perishable food items 

¶ Aluminum foil and plastic wrap 

  General Needs 

¶ Pick up truck 

¶ Small ditch witch or bobcat 

¶ Carpet cleaning system 

¶ Small utility vehicle (Mule etc.) 

Building and Grounds 

¶ Twin mattress sets  

¶ Full mattress sets  

¶ Twin Mattress pads 

¶ Janitor cart 

¶ 50 pint (or larger) dehumidifier 

School 

¶ Trash bags 13, 33 and 55 gallon 

Flowers are blooming, birds 

are singing and summer has finally 

found its way to Kentucky!  Last night 

a powerful thunderstorm blew through 

the area and this morning we have tree 

limbs and, in some cases, trees on the 

ground.  The awesome power of God is 

visible in the wreckage and his never-

ending grace is evident in the total lack 

of injuries received!  

  We are gearing up for a new school 

year.  It looks as though our enrollment 

will grow this year,  but we are in des-

perate need of some teachers for the  

elementary school.  If you know of 

anyone, please have them contact the 

office for more information.  I also ask 

that you join me in prayer that this  

critical need will be met.   

   I am looking for churches and/or in-

dividuals that would be interested in 

partnering with us to collect clothing, 

furniture and knick knacks for our 

thrift store.  This service is a very im-

portant part of our mission and means so 

much to so many.  If you have interest, 

please contact the office. 

   With the summer season comes 

workgroups!  They are such a vital part of 

our ability to continue our ministry.  Alt-

hough most of the repairs from the winter 

have been completed, we are now in the 

process of cleaning and putting everything 

back in order.  It looks as though we are 

going to have volunteers from the commu-

nity who are going to paint the exterior of 

our church.  We are so excited!   The con-

gregation is beginning to grow and we in-

vite anyone who does not have a regular 

church, or is looking to make a change, to 

join us!  

   Our feeding program continues to grow 

and as of last week we fed 85 people.  It is 

a blessing to us to be welcomed into the 

homes in our community to visit with our 

neighbors and to make their day a little 

brighter.  Thank you for helping support 

this program.  I am so very blessed and 

thankful for the support we get at Betha-

ny!  Some of you have been supporters 

for over 50 years and have stayed faith-

ful to us through all the ups and downs.  

We had a tough winter but we made it 

with prayer and the knowledge that God 

and his faithful servants would somehow 

pull us through.  Without your prayers, 

your donations and your helping hands 

the winter would have been much more 

difficult to face.  For that, I will always 

be grateful!  

      For sometime I have received re-

quests wanting me to publish a picture 

of myself in the newsletter.  (I have no 

idea why!)  I have been reluctant to do 

so,  but I have found a way to do this 

without taking up valuable space that 

could be used for other things.  So for 

those of you who contacted me, hereôs 

your picture!  
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Wish List  

 

In Memoriam  
 We recently learned of the 

death of Nettie Baker of Silver 

Springs, Kentucky. This won-

derful woman supported our 

mission for many years and in 

the end asked others to make 

memorial contributions to Bethany in her 

name.  It is Nettie and others like her who 

have allowed us to continue this mission 

for all these 88 years.  Please keep Nettieôs 

family in your prayers. 

   On a more personal note, my aunt Sarah 

Ellen Graham Coleman passed away June 5 

after a short illness.  Aunt Sarah was 89 years 

old and was a 1939 graduate of the Bethany 

school.  Her love of Bethany carried into her 

adult life as she volunteered with many chari-

table groups.  One of her activities was with 

the Ashland Senior Citizens Thrift Store, 

where she spent many hours sorting, pricing, 

selling and visiting with people in her  

community.   

On her visits back to this area, she loved to visit 

the Bethany clothing store and to reminisce 

about her times at the school.    When my Uncle 

Bob became ill she became his around the clock 

caregiver and never once did I hear her com-

plain.  She was a true lady of the greatest gener-

ation and she always did what was expected.    I 

will miss her sweet smile, her  upbeat attitude 

and her encouraging words.   Please keep Aunt 

Sarahôs children, Bob, Pam, Bill and their fami-

lies in your prayers.    

From the Superintendentôs Desk  
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/ƻǇǇŜǊ /ƛǊŎƭŜ  όϷрлл - Ϸфффύ 
   /ƘǊƛǎǘƻǇƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ {ƘŜƛƭŀ /ŀǎǇƛƴƻ 
   ²ŀȅǎƛŘŜ 9ƳƳŀƴǳŜƭϝ 
   wƻǎŜƳŀǊȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊϝ 
   CƛǊǎǘ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   DŜƻǊƎŜ ŀƴŘ 9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘ ¸ƻǳƴƎ 
   tƛƭƎǊƛƳ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   9ŘƛǘƘ [ƻŎƪŀǊŘϝ 
   tŀǳƭ !ƎƴŜϝ 
   /ŀƳǇ {ȅŎƘŀǊϝ 
   /ŀǊƳŜƴ ²ƘƛǘŜ 
   bŜǩŜ .ŀƪŜǊ ŀƴŘ WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊ {ǘŜƛŘŜƭϝ 
   ¢ƻƳ ŀƴŘ aŀǊƎƛŜ DƻŜǘȊϝ 
   5ŀǾƛŘ ²Φ [ƻƴƎϝ 
   9ƭŜŀƴƻǊ Cŀƭƪϝ 
   WŀƳŜǎ [Φ 5ƻǳƎƭŀǎ ŀƴŘ ½ƘƛŘŀ {ƻƴƎϝ 
   {ƻǳǘƘǿŜǎǘ .ƛōƭŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   {ƘŀŘȅ DǊƻǾŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   .I [ƻǳǘƘŀƛƴ 
   aŀǊƛƭȅƴ [Φ [ƻƴƎϝ 
   ²ŜǎƭŜȅ /ƘŀǇŜƭ 9a/ 
   tŀǳƭ aŀŘŘƻȄϝ 
   aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ /ǊŜŀƳŜǊϝ 
   {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŦ DƻŘ 
   [ƻǊǊŀƛƴŜ .ǳǊƳŀƴϝ 
   WƻƘƴ .ǳǊƪŜ 
   !ƭŀƴ ϧ 9ƛƭŜŜƴ {ŀǿȅŜǊϝ 
   aƛǊƛŀƳ wŜŀŘ 
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{ƛƭǾŜǊ /ƛǊŎƭŜ  όϷрΣллл-ϷмпΣфффύ 
   YƛƴŘŜƭ ŀƴŘ YŀǊŜƴ /ƭŀǊƪϝ 
   IŜƴǊȅ W ŀƴŘ [ŜƻƴŜ WƻƴŜǎϝ 
   CƭƻǊƛŘŀ IƻƭƛƴŜǎǎ /ŀƳǇƎǊƻǳƴŘ ϝ 
.ǊƻƴȊŜ /ƛǊŎƭŜ  όϷмΣллл - ϷпΣфффύ 
   WƻƘƴ IǳŎƪŀōȅ WǊΦ 
   ±ŜǊǎŀƛƭƭŜǎ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   IŀǊǾŜȅ ŀƴŘ tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ .ŀƪŜǊ 
   [ŀǿǊŜƴŎŜōǳǊƎ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ .ŀǇǝǎǘϝ 
   DƭŜƴ ²ƘƛǘŜ aƛǎǎƛƻƴŀǊȅ .ŀǇǝǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   /ŀƳǇǘƻƴ CƛǊǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŦ DƻŘϝ 
   !ƭŘƛƴŜ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   .ŜǘƘŀƴȅ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 
   .ŀǊƴȅŀǊŘ tŜǘ {ǳǇǇƭƛŜǎϝ 
   hƭƛǾŜ .ǊŀƴŎƘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŦ DƻŘϝ 
   tƘƛƭƭƛǇ ŀƴŘ WŀŎƪƛŜ ²Ŝǎǘ 
   {ǇǊƛƴƎǇƻǊǘ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   YŜƛǘƘ ŀƴŘ 5ŀǊƭŜƴŜ .ŀƭƭŜŜ 
   ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ /ƻǘŜ 
   tŜǊǊȅ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   wƻƴŀƭŘ ŀƴŘ  YŀǘƘƭŜŜƴ .ŀƛǊŘϝ 
   tŀǳƭ ŀƴŘ YŀǊŜƴ IŜƳǎŀǘƘϝ 
   hƭŘ ¢ƛƳŜ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘϝ 
   WǳŘȅ /ƻƳōǎ 
   5ŀǾƛŘ ŀƴŘ tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ [ƻƴƎ 
   ¢ƻǊǊŜƴǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŦ DƻŘϝ 
   aŀǊȅ wŀƳǎŜǊϝ 
 

      

 

   

I the LORD do keep it; I will water it every moment: lest any hurt it, I will keep it night and day.  Isaiah 27:3 

Welcome to the Burt Circle!  
   ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ нлмо ŘƻƴƻǊǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ .ǳǊǘ /ƛǊŎƭŜΥ 

aŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ /ƛǊŎƭŜ  ό.ŜǉǳŜǎǘ ǘƻ .ŜǘƘŀƴȅύ 

   5ǿƛƎƘǘ 5ŀƴƛŜƭ 

ϝ  5ŜǎƛƎƴŀǘŜǎ ŘƻƴƻǊǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŀǧŀƛƴŜŘ 
.ǳǊǘ /ƛǊŎƭŜ ǎǘŀǘǳǎ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ ƻƴŜ ȅŜŀǊΦ 

   ¢ƘŜ .ǳǊǘ /ƛǊŎƭŜ ƛǎ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ǎǳǇπ
ǇƻǊǘŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƛƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ǿƻǊƪ ƻŦ 
.ŜǘƘŀƴȅ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜΦ  ¢ƘŜƛǊ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ 
ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƭƭƻǿǎ .ŜǘƘŀƴȅ ǘƻ ŜŘǳŎŀǘŜ ŎƘƛƭπ
ŘǊŜƴΣ ƪŜŜǇ ŦƻƻŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀƴǘǊƛŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ 
ƻƴ ƴŜǿ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛπ
ǘȅΦ  L ǇǊŀȅ DƻŘ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ōƭŜǎǎ ǘƘƛǎ 
ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƎǊƻǳǇΗ 

IŜƭǇ ²ŀƴǘŜŘ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƻŦ ƳŀǘǳǊŜΣ Ƴƛǎπ
ǎƛƻƴ ƳƛƴŘŜŘΣ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳπ
ŀƭǎ ǘƻ ŘŜǾƻǘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǝƳŜ ƛƴ ǎŜǊπ
ǾƛŎŜ ŀǘ .ŜǘƘŀƴȅΦ  ²Ŝ ƴŜŜŘ ŀ мл 
ƳƻƴǘƘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ 
ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΣ ƳŀƛƴǘŜπ
ƴŀƴŎŜ ǿƻǊƪŜǊǎΣ ŎƭŜǊƛŎŀƭ ǿƻǊƪŜǊǎ 
ŀƴŘ ƧŀƴƛǘƻǊƛŀƭ ǎǘŀũΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏƻƴπ
ǘŀŎǘ слс-ссу-соро ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴπ
ŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƻǊ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴΦ 
DƻŘ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǳǊŜƭȅ ōƭŜǎǎΗ 

   

Playground Bench Dedication  

  A beautiful April day greeted us as we dedicated the memorial playground bench to former Bethany employee, Donna 

Lawrence Cote.  Husband Bill, sister and brother-in-law David & Nola Meade, and friends Judy Gamon, and Klaus & 

Charlotte Bergman traveled from MI and PA, respectively, to be a part of the ceremony.  The poignant stories of Donna 

were a moving tribute. The bench is greatly appreciated by students and staff and we thank Bill for his generous gift. 


